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Dear Parents: 
 
Thanks to the generosity of the Lutz Foundation in Chester and the hard work of 
Chester County 4-H, we will be offering an afterschool STEM Club for students in 

2nd – 6th grade (Ms. Owens’ and Mrs. Hickson’s classes). During this time, 

students will learn about science related topics such as electricity, circuitry, and 
engineering using fun activities and projects. We would love to have as many 
students as possible participate and believe that the students will have a great 
time while learning. The club will meet from 3:30 to 4:30 on Tuesdays and 
Thursdays beginning Tuesday, January 16, 2018. There is no charge for 
participation in this club. However, if your child is not picked up on time, there will 
be an afterschool program charge.  
 
If you would like for your child to participate, please complete the bottom of this 
letter and return it to the school. If you have any questions, please contact the 
school office at 803-377-8235. 
 

Sincerely, 

Michelle D. Cassady 
Administrator  
 
 
 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Student Name: ________________________    Grade: ______________ 
 

 My child will be participating in HCA’s 4H Afterschool STEM Club.  
 
My child wears a t-shirt of size _______. (Please indicate youth or adult.) 
 

 

__________________________________________                   ___________________ 
Parent Signature      Date 

http://www.hawthornechristian.com/

